Allowances for students from Ukraine as part of the "Goldman Sachs-Perspektywy Aid Scholarships" project.

Starting February 1, applications for additional grants for students from Ukraine will be accepted as part of the "NatWest Aid Scholarships - Perspektywy" project.

Lodz University of Technology participates in the Goldman Sachs-Perspektywy Aid Scholarship project, the aim of which is to provide financial support to students – citizens of Ukraine studying at Polish universities. The program is organized by the “Perspektywy” Education Foundation and funded by Goldman Sachs.
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In accordance with the rules of the project, Lodz University of Technology has been given the opportunity to grant 30 citizens of Ukraine – TUL students – one-time financial benefits, hereafter referred to as the allowance, in the amount of PLN 1,000 each.

The rules for granting the aforementioned benefits are as follows:
1. The beneficiary of the allowance may be a student, a citizen of Ukraine, who arrived legally in the territory of the Republic of Poland in the period from February 24, 2022, in accordance with the Act of March 12, 2022 on assistance to citizens of Ukraine in connection with the armed conflict on the territory of that state and who, on the day of receiving the decision on granting the benefit, has the status of a Lodz University of Technology student.
2. In the first place, the allowance is granted to students referred to in item. 1 of the Announcement, who did not receive any benefits under the projects: "Amazon-Perspective Assistance Scholarships" and "NatWest-Perspective Assistance Scholarships". 
3. If the pool 30 of benefits has not been used, each student referred to in point 1 may receive the benefit.
4. The benefit is granted in the form of an allowance referred to in Article 86, paragraph 1, item. 3 of the Act on Higher Education and Science. The benefit may be obtained only once.
5. The PLN 1,000 allowance is granted at the student's request, prepared according to the template attached to this announcement. Applications should be submitted in person at the TUL Benefit Service Section by mail (90-924 Lodz, 116 Żeromskiego St., Building A33, staircase E, 4th floor) from 1st February 2023. The applicant may be requested to supplement the application or to submit supplementary documents or explanations by the indicated deadline. Failure to submit a complete application or required documents by the deadline excludes the possibility of granting the benefit.  
6. Granting the allowance is determined by the order in which complete applications for it  are submitted, which in turn  depends on the date of their submission to the Benefits Service Section. In the case of applications submitted via Poczta Polska, the date of mailing at the post office is decisive. Priority in considering applications submitted by persons mentioned in point 2 of the Announcement refers to applications submitted between February 1-28, 2023. Applications submitted later are considered in the order in which they are submitted for all eligible students until the pool of 30 benefits has been used.
7. The decision to grant the allowance is made by the Rector of  Lodz University of Technology. 
8. The allowance is paid once to the indicated student's bank account.
9. Decisions on matters not specified in this Announcement are made by the Rector of TUL.






